
I am so frustrated to find out that this is up for discussion.  Our state already 
voted to pass Measure 100, and now groups are trying to significantly weaken 
it.  Please do the right things and support the vast majority of people who voted 
to pass Measure 100 and vote NO on HB 3429. 
Thank you,  
Angela Norse   
 


